
The Nannafesto
Nannas for Native Forests are mothers, grandmothers and  
great-grandmothers from all walks of life and of all political 
persuasions, who share a deep concern for the well-being of our 
children, our children’s children and the forests that keep us alive. 
We cannot sit and watch our children becoming more and more 
fearful of what lies ahead of them. 

We are talking plain common sense, backed by scientists and 
academics all over the world.

We are asking our state government to immediately protect  
all WA’s native forests from logging and clearing for climate and 
biodiversity and to complete the transition from native forest 
logging to plantations and farm forestry.

Many of us have never taken action before, but we are taking it 
now because it will be too late sooner than we think. We will talk to 
people about our concerns. We will engage with those who sell and 
buy our native forests. We will continue to call out the government 
on this unsustainable and unnecessary industry.

We are respectful and dignified at all times, we are informed and 
focused and we stand strong, proud and determined. We know that 
protecting forest ecosystems is only the start of what must happen 
to keep Earth habitable. 

We are inviting everyone who loves life and their children to join 
us. There are many ways you can say ‘Protect your forests so they 
can protect you’. Many ways in which you can help to organise and 
communicate. Many ways you can encourage others to see that we 
need ‘Forests for Life’.

Our children need forests.

Our forests need you!
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